
State Officer Selection Contingency Plan 
*All activities and dates will be reviewed and updated  
based on CDC, Local Heath, and Governmental Policies 

Updated 3/30/2020 

Unfortunately, we are unable to hold the State Officer Selection process on 4/2-4/4/2020 as scheduled 
due to the COVID-19 outbreak. Below is an outline of how the State Officer Selection process will be 
facilitated this year. 

We will be holding a modified version of this process on 4/25/2020. Instead of seven rounds, candidates 
will take the exam (ahead of time online on 4/24/2020), participate in the one on one, stakeholder, and 
personal rounds. These rounds will all happen on 4/25/2020. Unfortunately, due to the continued 
effects of the COVID-19 outbreak we have determined that we will not be facilitating the State Officer 
selection process in-person this year. In place of in-person interviews this year, we will facilitate this 
process virtually on the same date, 4/25/2020. The schedule will be as follows: 

Committee Training: 7:30-9am 

One on One Round: 9-11:45am 

Lunch Break: 11:45am-12:30pm 

Committee/Stakeholder Training: 12:30-1pm 

Stakeholder Round: 1-3:45pm 

Afternoon Break: 3:45-4pm 

Personal Round: 4-6:30pm 

Dinner Break: 6:30-7:15pm 

Committee Deliberation: 7:30-9:30pm (approximately) 

Live Announcement to follow via social media (No public announcement of the results onsite)   

 

All committee members and candidates will be required to attend a training on how to use the online 
platforms in advance. Additional information will be sent directly to each candidate and committee 
member in the coming weeks. 


